
 
TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the Common Council 
FROM: Josh Finch, City Administrator  
DATE: May 5th, 2023 
RE: Monthly Newsletter 
 

These are some exciting times here in the City of Hillsboro! It is extremely 

encouraging to see the dedication and ongoing efforts of the City Council, 

Commissions, and City Staff come to see completion in many of the projects and 

activities highlighted in this newsletter if anyone has any questions, please feel free to 

contact us at city hall (608)-489-2521. 

Administrator Update: As we roll into summer, we are excited to see the pool filled 

and intended to be up and running by Memorial Weekend! If you would like to work as a 

lifeguard, please contact City Hall. 

Police Spotlight: We are pleased to announce the hiring of Police Officer Matthew 

Nundahl. Officer Nundahl comes to us with over 15 years of law enforcement 

experience and will be a tremendous asset to our department. 

Library Spotlight: Crafts for Kids (4-15 years old) 4-6pm Tuesdays, May 9; Adult - 
Matinee Movies 4th Wednesdays 1-3:30pm, & May 24 *NEW* Book Club Wednesdays 
1-2pm, Jun. 21: Topic; dementia. Location - 819 High Avenue, Hillsboro, Wisconsin 
54634; Phone (608) 489-2192 • Find us on Facebook. 
 

Hillsboro School District Spotlight: Oliver was a success, and everyone had such a 
great experience with it. Spring sports are also in full swing, good luck tigers! 
Graduation day and finals are quickly approaching; best of luck to the students as they 
prepare for finals and graduation! 
 
MINUTES FOR BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS: All meeting minutes are uploaded to 

the website upon approval. Please follow the link below for the most updated 

information & meeting minutes: https://www.hillsborowi.com/agendas_minutes  

Respectfully, 

Josh Finch 

City Administrator- Hillsboro, WI 

https://www.hillsborowi.com/agendas_minutes

